
Application Process for the 2025-26 NYS 
USBC Board of Directors is Open! 
 

The Board of Directors is comprised of Volunteers who represent the New 
York State Bowling Community who give their time to serve your 
membership association!  Members of the Board of Directors are elected 
annually at the Annual Meeting. 

The deadline for submitting applications is January 15, 2025. 

Complete the form to apply for an available Director or Officer position on 
the New York State USBC Board of Directors. 

Positions open in 2025: 

• President 
• Sergeant-at-Arms 
• Director (4 Positions) 

Note: A candidate for nomination as an Officer must be a member of the 
Board of Directors for at least two (2) years, including the year of 
nomination. 

We will strive to select without regard to race, color, religion, national origin, 
or sex, with reasonable representation on the Board of both males and 
females. 

Term & Commitment: 

• Two-year term, term starting August 1, 2025 
• At least three board meetings each year, in-person and/or virtual 
• Participation in the NYS USBC Annual Meeting weekend 
• May be assigned to one or more committees 
• Meetings are held on weekends 



• Other bowling functions and additional duties as deemed necessary 
by the President 

 
Questions? Please contact: 
Frank Wilkinson, Nominating Committee Chair, frankjwilkinson@gmail.com 

CLICK HERE TO APPLY 

 

mailto:frankjwilkinson@gmail.com
https://form.jotform.com/242845832529162

